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EMail from John McDaniel of Arch Coal

From:   McDaniel, John 
Sent:   Tuesday, May 07, 2013 2:50 PM
To:     Richardson, William
Subject:        Comments on EPA revised 303d Listing of West Virginia Streams for 
Biological Impairment
Attachments:    Comments for submittal v3.pdf

Attached hereto are comments filed on behalf of Arch Coal on the recent 
revised 303d listing of streams in West Virginia for biological impairment.
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